Office Supply Purchase Policy

All departments are to submit a purchase requisition to the Town Office no later than the
3" Tuesday of the month for orders for the following month. Supplies that are used by all
departments on a regular basis, such as copier paper, pens, pencils, etc. will be kept on
supply at the Town Office. However, certain items such as toner, printer cartridges,
items that are specific for a particular department will not be kept on supply, therefore
will need to be order before your supply runs out. Departments will sign a receipt for the
supplies taken.
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